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Dear Colleagues: 

I am super humbled to be running to be a member of your steering committee for the Estates, Trusts 
and Probate Law Community.  During the past three (3) years, I have enjoyed working with various 
members of our bar in order to bring collaborative and fresh programming to our members. As part 
of the steering community, I enjoy meeting and interacting with subject matter experts and bringing 
them to share their insights with our members.  This year, I assisted with identifying some 
exceptional speakers for our programs including our practical guides to deeds and filing federal tax 
returns.  I really enjoy putting on practical and in-depth programs to serve our entire community, 
from the newly admitted to the more learned attorneys.  

Please vote for me so that I may continue doing this work to improve our profession and our 
community. Please reach out to me if I can be of service.  

  


